
             Grade 7 Field Trip 2025 

 
         Moncton Sports Dome & Centennial Park  
 
TO:  Parents & Guardians  

FROM: Grade 7 Teachers   

 

       Yey! Our Grade 7s will be going on a field trip to the Sports Dome and Moncton’s 

Centennial Park on Thursday, June 5th, 2025!        

 

We will be leaving the school at 8:30 am, so please do not be late! 

 
Students are asked to… 

• wear socks and sneakers.  (No sandals, please!).  Students will be placed in teams and 

they will rotate through different activities in a two-hour period (laser tag, inflatables, 

big ball volleyball, soccer etc). 

• wear appropriate clothing i.e. gym attire. 

• bring a cold lunch, snacks and a water bottle. 

• We will eat our bagged lunch at Centennial Park playground 

 

Also note: 

Students are asked to bring in $10 to cover a portion of the admission. 

Please give money to your homeroom teacher in a baggie with your permission slip on it by 

Monday, June 2nd. 

 

We will be returning to MAA at approximately 3:00 pm in time for students to catch their 

bus.  

                             

We are looking forward to a memorable field trip day with this awesome group of grade 7s! 

 

Thank you!                                                  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give my child _________________________________________(name) permission to 

attend the MAA Grade 7 Field Trip to Moncton on Thursday, June 5th, 2025.        

 

Comments: ___________________________________________________________   

 

Signature:____________________________________________________________                                                                          


